Turn your emotions
towards the Dales
into poetry

In a workshop here in
Buckden, Sarah Lee will
explain how to write
beautiful poetry in the
style of Japanese Haiku
to celebrate nature and
the changing seasons

Saturday 15 October 2011, 11am-3pm

(optional morning coffee 10.30am)

Buckden Village Hall and West Winds Yorkshire Tearooms

Japanese Haiku poetry dates back to the 16th century. Poems are written
in three lines only with just 17 syllables in total. During the workshop,
Sarah Lee will share some of her poems with you and help you write your own.
There will be optional short walks to explore the autumn colours around
Buckden and lunch at West Winds Yorkshire Tearooms is provided

Cost £24 (£21 concessions), including lunch at West Winds

For further details or to book a place, contact Sarah Lee
on 01282 861838 or 07527 493445 or at sarahlee.highfield@gmail.com



